

Open Mind

UNIT 3: SKILLS WRAP-UP



Listening

Listen to the conversation. Write true (T) or false (F).

- 0 Marcia is going to Egypt with a friend. _____
- 1 Marcia is going on three tours in Egypt. _____
- 2 Marcia is going to feed camels in Egypt. _____
- 3 Marcia booked her flights for the trip on the internet. _____
- 4 Marcia still needs to buy a rucksack for her trip. _____
- 5 Marcia is going to buy the Egypt guidebook online. _____

Reading

Read the text about a holiday destination and answer the questions.

Do you like taking long walks through beautiful scenery? If you like this and enjoy camping out under a starry sky, the Appalachian Trail is for you. It is over 3,505 kilometres long and it goes through fourteen states in the eastern United States. Volunteers maintain the Trail and they enjoy spending their weekends making it better for you. When you walk the Trail, you can see over 2,000 plants and animals that are only found here.

Do you want more information? Appalachian Spring is a company dedicated to helping you organise your trip. You'll have a better experience if you plan it well. Visit our website for ideas. Know what you want to see and do before you come. Bring your camera with you. You can take great pictures and share them on our website. Share your ideas, too. Post them on our new Comments page. We made it for you.

- 0 What is more than 3,505 kilometres long?
The Appalachian Trail
- 1 Who spend weekends improving the Trail?

- 2 What is only found in this part of the United States?

- 3 What is better to plan well?

- 4 Which website are you invited to visit?

- 5 What can you share on the website?
